
06/11/2019 

MS Amy Moffatt 
1 / 79a Lauderdale AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
miss_moff@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I do not think this proposal should be successful. I am a local and regularly visit Freshwater as i 
love the village vibe it has. I am a regular shopper at the incredible new little market that is held 
behind Lawrence St on Sundays because it has such a local supportive theme and i think it is 
such an accurate representation of the Freshwater values. A big market run by a big non-local 
company who possibly wont acknowledge or respect the local community will have a very 
negative impact on the existing Sunday market and all of the local Freshwater shops. 

Sent: 6/11/2019 10:25:24 PM
Subject: Online Submission


